
 

 
Passaic County Film Education Grant- 2024 

Application Guidelines 

The Passaic County Board of County Commissioners supports film education in our 
high schools and universities.  This year, the Passaic County Board County 
Commissioners, the members of the Passaic County Film Commission, and the Passaic 
County Community College Foundation are sponsoring a grant in the form of 
film/video/audio equipment to support film education in our high schools. 

The Passaic County Film Education grant can provide up to $1,000 for the purchase of 
film, video, or audio equipment to high schools to be utilized in the production of 
student films and for educational purposes. 

One grant will be awarded this year at the Passaic County Film Festival on April 27, 
2024, 11:30 am, PCCC Public Safety Academy, 300 Oldham Road, Wayne, NJ.  

Please forward your grant application via email by March 8, 2024 to: 
deborahh@passaiccountynj.org. 

If you have any questions concerning this grant application, please contact: Deborah 
Hoffman, Director, Passaic County Division of Economic Development, 973-569-4720 or 
deborahh@passaiccountynj.org. 

Please provide the information below on your High School letterhead   

Teacher Name ❖ School Name ❖ School Address ❖ Telephone ❖ Email 
 

 

1. Briefly describe why your high school requires financial assistance to purchase 
film/video/audio equipment.  

 
2. What equipment are you requesting? Any equipment granted must be available and in 

stock at Unique Photo. Please visit: www.uniquephoto.com to select equipment. Please 
provide specific item name and product number(s). 

 
3. What will this Grant Award mean for the future of your high school film education 

program? 
 

4. Have your students entered the Passaic County Film Festival or attended our Film 
Workshop in the past? 
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